
As a result of the ongoing COVID 19 pandemic, the Executive Board has decided to 

cancel the 2020 Norfolk reunion. It has come to our attention that the government 

of Virginia has information that the pandemic could continue in the state as an 

infection potential until the end of August. To try and present a reunion that could 

possibly affect the health of our members would not be in anyone’s best interest. 

We all should be looking forward to good health and getting together again in 

Cleveland next year! 


